
From: Bayliss, Gillian
To: Ollerenshaw, Mark
Subject: RE: Planning application SMD//2017/0477 - Rudyard Lake Steam Railway
Date: 12 September 2017 15:54:26

Hi Mark,
This all looks ok now. No harm to character and appearance of the Conservation Area
 
Thanks
 
Gill Bayliss MA (Arch Con), MA (Env Planning) IHBC RTPI

Senior Conservation Officer
Staffordshire Moorlands District Council & High Peak Borough Council
Email: gillian.bayliss@staffsmoorlands.gov.uk
Tel: 01538 395576
Mobile: 07976 753886
Please note that my working days are Monday-Thursday
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